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Docket Unit 
California Energy Commission 
Docket No. 15-AAER-6 
1516 Ninth Street, MS-4 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 

January 25, 2016 
 
OptoLight Comments on Small Diameter Directional LED  
Lamps and General Purpose LED Lamps – Express Terms 15 Day Language 
 
 
Dear Commissioner McAllister: 
 
We are a lighting manufacturer located in Santa Fe Springs, CA_with a great deal of market activity in 
California for LED products that would meet the California Energy Commission’s (CEC) proposed Title 20 
standards 15 day language for general purpose light emitting diode (LED) light bulbs in color quality and 
efficacy.  We continue to make strides in improving efficacy each year, as well as in reducing cost.  Most 
or all of our general service LED business in California is associated with the rebate programs of the 
California investor-owned utilities.  We look forward to a future in which all California customers can enjoy 
the high quality LED lighting that our company is proficient in supplying. 
 
Opponents of the proposal want to weaken the standards often for increased short-term profit.  This could 
harm the reputation of LED lighting.  Long-term profit might be better for manufacturers and retailers 
when customer satisfaction is high, leading to more energy savings and environmental benefit. 
 
We support the proposed Title 20 code and feel it benefits manufacturers of high quality LED products, as 

well as customers in all sectors, the State, and the planet.   

We realize this comment is arriving one business day late, but we ask that you add to your knowledge 
that there are high volume manufacturers serving California already putting millions of compliant products 
into the market. 
 

Sincerely, 

Albert Hui 
OptoLight 
Tel: 562-394-6922 
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